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To:       Mayor John Taylor, Newmarket 

Town of Newmarket 

395 Mulock Drive, PO Box 328, Station Main 

Newmarket, ON  L3Y 4X7 

 

Re:  Residential Rental Permissions  

 

Dear Mayor Taylor, 

Further to your comments at the Committee of the Whole meeting June 17, 2019 I can hereby 

confirm our intent to convene a meeting with you to discuss the framework for a community 

benefits contribution resulting from the addition of residential rental permissions.  This 

normally takes place at the time of zoning approval but we are available at your convenience 

We will meet again with Mr. Rick Farrell to continue discussions on how we can assist York 

Housing with its supply mandate. It is our intention to have affordable rents and coordinate 

some of the units for the use of York Housing.  

We look forward to a final Council adoption and working toward subsequent York Region 

approval. 

Many thanks to you and your Council for your unanimous support at the Committee of the 

Whole.   

 

 


